
 

March 13, 2017 

Subject: Confirmation for Fish Board for Reed Morisky 

 

Rynnieva,  Please add the LHG's support for Reed Morisky.  He has been a strong representative for the 

Interior and for other than commercial fishing interests.  He does all his homework and is prepared for 

each subject and discussion at every meeting whether the topic region is North Slope or Southeast.    

 

He is thorough in his research and calls others, like our experts, to discuss his understanding of the issues 

at hand.  He gets along but does not let the commercial interests run roughshod over the agenda.  Of 

course, they don't like him.  His calm, rational approach is appreciated by all of us who realize the turmoil 

that often accompanies fish board meetings.  Please share this with John and others for this afternoon's 

hearing. 

 

Mike Tinker, 

Chair, Laundry House Gang  


